






July 11, 2008
Mr. Jimmy Don Robinson
Ms. Dawn Bergeron

7665 Paducah Rd.

Kevil, Kentucky 42053
Dear Mr. Robinson and Ms. Bergeron:


As you know, the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) asked for your assistance through the National Historic Preservation Act Section 106 Consulting Party process for the Kevil Bypass/Reconstruction of US 60, KYTC Item No. 1-118.00.  Enclosed is a copy of the final historic survey and the approval letter from the State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO) for your review and comment.  Please make any additional comments to us by August 22, 2008.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for becoming involved as a consulting party in the historic review process of the Reconstruction of US 60.  We appreciate your time and resources that will lead to the conclusion of the Section 106 process. 


If you have any questions or concerns with the enclosed information, please contact myself at 1-800-338-4283 or Rebecca Turner, the KYTC Historic Preservation Coordinator, at 1-502-564-7250

Very truly yours,





E. Chris Kuntz, P.E.




District One Design Engineer

